August 13, 2014

RECEIVED

14-1665

AUG 1 3 2014

CITY CLERKS OFFICE

Dear Mayor Nickels and the members of the Manitowoc City Hall Council:

Washington Park
I am writing this letter to request permission to do occasional fundraising on City property, so I can help The Haven Men's Homeless Shelter program. I would be selling item such as candy, chips, peanuts, etc.

Thank you all for your consideration. The Haven of Manitowoc County is a great program and I would like to help with the continuation of the program by doing this fundraising.

Sincerely

Clarence Yelvington

3005 Marshall Street

Haunce See Helrington

Manitowoc, WI 54220